



S V Pritt-Roberts M.Ed.
Deputy Head Academic
Email: vicky.pritt-roberts@ellesmere.com

3rd October, 2022

Dear Parent,

I hope you are keeping safe and well.

Further to my earlier letter regarding parents' meetings, the Year 11 parents are scheduled in the School calendar as: online meeting - Tuesday 11th October, between 4.00pm and 7.00pm, or in School meeting - Friday 14th October, between 5.15pm and 7.30pm.

Please find attached the guidance document which covers how to book your appointments through the portal for both the in-school, in person parents' meetings and for the online meetings. Please note, appointments must be made for both types of meeting. This is a new development which we hope will make the in-school meetings run more smoothly, reducing the long queues that can occur without an appointment system.

There is a Careers Fair in Big School, scheduled for Year 11 on Friday afternoon between 2.50pm and 4.15pm, followed by a short presentation on 'Life in the Sixth Form' at 4.25pm. The pupils will be attending the Careers Fair with their teachers, so it is not essential that parents attend. However, you are of course very welcome to do so. We hope you can join us for the presentation on Sixth Form courses in the Arts Centre at 4.25pm, prior to the parents' meeting.

Yours sincerely,

S.Y. Post-Roberto

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406